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Keep vote by mail in Oregon, please! This has increased voter participation and has 

been proven to be safe and secure. There are so many voters in Oregon, both urban 

and rural, who have been able to engage in our democracy because of mail in voting. 

We should be doing whatever we can to help people, not everything we can to make 

it more difficult for them.  


